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Be it remembered that a session of the County Commission of Stone County was held in the
courthouse at Galena, on January 5, 2021. Those in attendance today were Presiding
Commissioner Mark Maples, Southern Commissioner Hank Smythe and Northern Commissioner

Wayne Blades.

Morning Session:
9:00 AM —-10:00 AM
Commission Work Session — General Discussion with no decisions.

10:05 AM

Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples & Denise Dickens opened the meeting with the pledge of
allegiance to the flag, Presiding Commissioner Mark Maples delivered the prayer. Those present
for this meeting today are as follows: County Counsel William McCullah; Denise Dickens,
Commission Administrative Assistant; Harry Styron with Styron and Shilling; Amanda Parton,
Stone County Clerk’s office.

Approval of Commission Minutes
The matter to approve the minutes for Stone County Commission meeting dated December 31,
2020 was brought to decision by a roll call vote: Smythe — yes; Maples — yes; Blades - yes.

Minutes ordered approved.

Receive Petition to Vacate Cascade Subdivision
Harry Styron brought to the commission a Petition to vacate 11 lot subdivision in the Cascade
Subdivision. The commission has a plan to go look at the subdivision and come to a vote at a

later date.



Discuss 2021 Budget Appropriations Request
Discussion on budgets still being reviewed for the 2021 Stone County Budget.

2021 Budget Meetings

January 4, 2021 — 2021 budget will be made available for public viewing at 4:00 PM

January 19, 2021 - 2021 informal budget hearing is scheduled for 10:00 AM

January 21, 2021 - 2021 formal budget hearing is scheduled for 10:00 AM

All budget hearings will be held on the third floor of the Historic Stone County Courthouse. The

public is invited to attend.

Public Time:
Time was extended to anyone who wanted to speak to the commission at this time.

Adjournment:
The adjournment of the Stone County Commission meeting was brought to decision by roll call
vote: Smythe — yes; Maples — yes; Blades —yes.  Meeting adjourned at 1:00 PM.



